
Recommender Name & Signature: Date: October 29, 2024

Anelio B. Estebe

Scholarship Recommendation Form

Instructions: Thank you for being a recommender for the PCAFPD scholarship. Recommendations are
used as part of the selection process. Please type your information below and provide a digital copy to
the applicant for submission. Hand written responses will not be accepted.

Recommender Information

Name: Anelio B. Estebe Relationship to applicant: Pastor/Bible Study Leader

Organization/School: Lakas-Angkan Ministry Email address: nelestebe@gmail.com

Applicant Information: Use additional pages as needed

Name: Rod B. Gumaid Current School: Mindanao State University-Marawi

Recommendation

PCAFPD scholars are chosen on the basis of their financial need, academic performance, and

commitment to community service and leadership. As the applicant's reference, please describe the

applicant's demonstrated leadership skills, accomplishments, and impacts on your community and any

other relevant information you feel the committee should know about the applicant.

Rod is a transformed man. Many people are blessed by his presence and existence. As his Bible

study leader, I have witnessed God's mighty work in his life. He is a man with integrity and is a

servant of God. He uses his spare time in church Community Service where he exercises his

leadership skills. He is now also leading and helping other people be transformed by sharing the

Gospel and by introducing who Christ is to them. He also uses his talent as he is part of Music

team of our church.

Aside from being a servant of God, he is also an academic achiever. He is a consistent Dean’s

Lister. Even despite his commitment to church and community service, he still manages to

excel in his academics. I can say that this man has a bright future ahead of him.

His parents do not have a stable job to fully support his financial needs for his studies. So I

hope and pray that he will be given the opportunity to be granted a scholarship from your

institution. This will be a great help for him and his family.

May you continue to be a blessing to many aspirants. God bless and more power!


